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August 10, 2015

Alexander Speidel

Staff Attorney

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE:  Docket No. IR 15-124
Investigation into Potential Approaches to Ameliorate Adverse Wholesale Electricity
Market Conditions in New Hampshire

Comments on Staff’s July 10, 2015 Legal Memorandum
Dear Attorney Speidel:

On July 10, 2015, a memorandum was issued in the above-referenced docket describing
the Staff’s assessment of certain legal issues relating to the matters being investigated in the
docket. That memorandum invited responses on or by August 10, 2015. Enclosed with this
submission are the comments of Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource
Energy in response to the Staff memorandum.

Consistent with Staff’s memorandum, these comments are supplied by email only. If you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your assistance with this

matter.

Very truly yours,

Matthew J. Fossum
Senior Counsel
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